

MEMORIAL GROVE FORM

Sponsored by Friends of the Waccamaw Library

FOWL is pleased to present you with an opportunity to participate in our new community project in the Big Back Yard at the Waccamaw Library.

Waccamaw Landscaping will be the designer, supplier and planter of all trees purchased for the Memorial Grove. The selection of trees is limited to the eight trees shown on the reverse side along with their prices. There is a limited number of each tree species, consequently, it may be necessary for you to choose an alternative if yours is unavailable. Waccamaw Landscaping will decide the location of trees in accordance with the Grove plan. Once they receive your form, a Waccamaw Landscaping representative will contact you to confirm your selection and reserve your tree. All trees purchased this year will be planted in December with payment due no later than November 15th, 2022.

1.	Chosen tree from reverse side:	
	Name:	Size:
2.	In Memory of:	
3.	or In Honor of:	
	Honoree's E-mail:	
5.	Purchaser/Organization Name:	
6.	Contact Address:	
7.	Contact Phone #:	E-Mail:

Thank you for joining us in this endeavor.